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American Legion  
Twin Cities Post 313, Inc. 

500 Magnolia Avenue 
Larkspur, CA 94939-1329 

415-924-6283   �E-mail:  
americanlegion313@gmail.com 

Officers and Staff 
Commander Bob Means 
1stvicelegion313@gmail.com 415-924-5644 
1st VC/Membership/ C.J. Carrillo 
carycjcarrillo@gmail.com                        415-637-8625  
Financial Officer Tom Beck 
trbeck@me.com 415-992-1743 
2nd Vice Commander Bill Brennen 
billnm@sbcglobal.net 415-927-0393 
3rd Vice Commander Matt Markham 
mattrmarkham@gmail.com  415- 548-0294 
Past Commander  Gene Plock 
americanlegion313@gmail.com 415-924-2854 
Sergeant- at-Arms    Furgus Wilson  
furguswilson@yahoo.co, 415-755-8497 
Adjutant   
Deputy Adjutant                                     
Asst. Financial Officer   
Asst. Property Mgmt. Bill Howard 
Board of Health Liaison (Marin Country)415-827-0227 
City of Larkspur Liaison                hwhoward@aol.com 
Historian Bob Bonderud 
bonderud@pacbell.net 415-457-4439 
Facilities Manager Matt Markham 
mattrmarkham@gmail.com  415- 548-0294 
Member-at-Large Bob Gonzalez 
bobsrags@gmail.com 415-924-6834 
Member-at-Large Bill Howard 
hwhoward@aol.com                              415-924-0227     
Member-at-Large  Kit Kubitz 
mesondk@yahoo.com 415-412-4393  
Chaplain Rev. Palmer O. Wilkins 
revrobinhood@aol.com 415-897-7859 
Service Officer                                    Sean Stephens 
veterans@marincounty.org                    415-473-6193 
Auxiliary Unit 
President                                               Elena  Bartley 
charcoal2@comcast.net 415-686-1589 
1st Vice President                                   Donna Ford 
                                                               415-596-0996 
2nd Vice President Maxine Cohen 
                                                               415-924-3833 
Past President    Pauline Angleman 

415-924-3447 
Secretary Yolanda Fugate 

415-924-0323 
Treasurer                    
Historian: Brenda McKown 

415-927-7731 
Chaplain:                                      Margaret St. John 
                                                            415-884-0438 

Commander Bob Means 
Welcome to June 2016. 

  

Several Post members attended a Memorial Walk and recognition of the 

40th anniversary of the Fall of Vietnam. This was very well done 

with speakers, period dress by our Vietnamese hosts along with their 

Color Guard and same by Novato ROTC (one of the agencies your Post 

sponsors) For me, as a Vietnam Vet, a very moving 

event  The patriotism demonstrated was fantastic and member Don 

Bibeault made a moving, impromptu speech at the wreath laying at the 

Veterans' Memorial. 

  

Thanks to member Jackie Tribolet for chairing another successful Fish-

er House fundraiser, Many 313 members attended an eve which includ-

ed music,food, auction, comeraderie and benefitted another cause wor-

thy of our support. Also, many thanks to all the volunteers who pitched 

in to help. Shout out to Post 179 Auxiliary. 

  

We host the District 5 meeting on Sunday June 5th. Still can use some 

extra hands for set up, serving lunch and so on. Contact 2nd Vice Bren-

nan or myself. 

  

Memorial day services will once again be held at Civic Center Monday 

morning, May 30th. 1st Vice Carillo will represent the Post and don't 

forget to swing by Post 179's annual bbq in San Anselmo. 

  

We are at 92% of our membership goal.  Bring in a new member to 

Post 313. Attend our events. Help out where you can. Get involved in 

making Twin Cities Post 313 even more successful. 

  
Auxiliary Vice President Donna Ford 
Spring has sprung and summer is just around the corner.  For two 

weeks in May, we set up booth tables at the Safeway store in Town 
(Continued on page 3) 
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Center and at the Corte Madera post office to distrib-

ute poppies and raise awareness of our veterans and 

their needs.  Pauline Angleman commanded the Post 

Office and Maxine Cohen lead the charge at Safe-

way.  Our many thanks to these gals for making this 

program a very successful one over the years.  We 

couldn’t do it without them. 

 

We will be hosting our 5th District Auxiliary meeting 

this June 5th, Sunday, at our Post 313.  We would 

like to invite all our members and the wives of the 

Post members to attend.  We would like to have a 

good turn out for this event.  There is a $10 donation 

for lunch.  Let us know in advance to advise the ca-

terer. 

 

Our last meeting before we take a summer break will 

be June 14th taking place in the Clubroom at the Post.  

Lunch will be served.  Hope to see you all there.  

Meetings resume in September. 
 

Member Discount ProgramsWere you aware of 

the many discounts available to American Legion 

members?  Discounts are offered in many areas.  

Medical discounts are described below. 

CVS/caremark 
Discount Prescription Drugs 
American Legion, Sons of The American Legion 

members and their dependents can save up to 20 per-

cent or more on prescription drugs at over 68,000 

retail pharmacies or through a mail order prescription 

program. Present a current American Legion/SAL 

membership card to the retail pharmacist. The dis-

count will vary by location, but at no time will a 

member be charged more than the pharmacy’s usual 

and customary price. 

Provider since: 2005 

Visit Web site 

Phone: (888) 414-3141 

  

LifeStation 
Are you worried about a fall or other emergency situ-
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ation for yourself or a loved one? With a LifeStation 

Medical Alert system, help is available 24 hours a 

day, 7 days a week with just the press of a button. 

American Legion members receive special discount-

ed rates and a FREE extra item. 

Provider since: 2014 

Visit Web site 

Phone: (855) 705-5885 

Post 313 Breakfast 

Wednesday, June 8, 2016 
 

   8:30 am in Club Room 

$5.00  (All you can eat!) 
 

 Includes fruit  juice, scrambled eggs 

with cheese, pancakes, bacon, sausage 

& coffee. 

 

 Reservation:  Signup in Club Room or 

Call Bill Brennen (415-927-0393) or 

 Leave message at the Post  

(415-924-6283). 
 

Flag Disposal 
Flag Day is June 14 and the Marin County United 

Vets Council will be having a flag collection at the 

Avenue of the Flags at the Civic Center.  If you have 

a flag requiring disposal, drop it off at the Post  be-

fore June 10 or take it to Civic Center between10am 

and 2pm for proper disposal.    
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Dear Mr. Kit Kubitz, 

All soldiers -including myself- from 1st PLT (Heathens), B Co, 2-87 IN BN would like to thank you for your 

care and generosity in sending us a care package. 

How are you sir? We are already months deep into our mission, and things are going pretty well. It's been 

getting pretty hot around noon, but the worse is yet to come... 
Attached is a Platoon photo taken recently. 


